Tamara Collins

From: registrar

Sent: Wednesday, February 13, 2019 1:24 PM
To: Tamara Collins

Cc:

Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2018-0305

From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Saturday, January 26, 2019 10:04 AM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>

Subject: Letter of Comment _

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2019-01-26

-- Case Number --
EB-2018-0305

-- Name --
Richard Phillips

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

The proposed Residential increase is far too high, too fast, and too much.

Enbridge Gas Inc. should reduce the salaries, bonuses and benefits of their Executives and Board in order to reduce or
eliminate the need for this proposed increase.

-- Attachment --





